Partners in Caring
End-of-life seminar for faith leaders


Email Invitation


January 2, 2014

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are pleased to announce the Faith Leaders Seminar on End of Life: Partners in Caring. This exciting interactive seminar will be held on February 5, 2014, at XXX Memorial Hospital.
The flyer, agenda, and registration form are attached.
Please share this information with other faith leaders, lay ministers, chaplains, Stephen's ministers, and faith-based nurses.  
We encourage early registration because class size is limited.
Please contact us if you have any questions.
Thank you,

Jane Doe, RN, MS, FNP, ACHPN
Bob Smith, Chaplain 
Contact:  EMAIL and PHONE
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